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International 
Communication 
Agency 
United States of America 
Washington, D.C. 20547 

Dear Senator Pell: 

u cl· 
Office of the ;r,e!JJ,/ 

/""8 

December 6, 1978 

Your letter of November 17 concerning the detail of John 
Hoare Kerr from the National Endowment for the Arts to 
the International Communication Agency arrived just as 
arrangements were being concluded for Mr. Kerr to join 
u~ during the first week of December. 

As you know, Mr. Kerr previously served with USIA as 
Cultural Affairs Officer in Madras, India. His consider­
able expertise will be of value during his year on loan 
to us. I have long endorsed this type of Federal 
executive interchange and appreciate your interest. 
I trust that Mr. Kerr's assignment will be as productive 
for him and the National Endowment as it will be for this 
Agency. 

The Honorable 
Claiborne Pell 
United States Senate 

Sincerely, 

John E. Reinhardt 
Director 


	Kerr, John Hoare (1978-1984): Correspondence 76
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1487273235.pdf.JGW1d

